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20/01/2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Years 3 and 4 Educational Visit – Great North Museum, Newcastle upon Tyne 
 
As part of our pupils’ learning about the Ancient Egyptians and the Science of our planet and outer-space we have 
organised an educational visit to the Great North Museum in Newcastle. It will take place on Thursday 13th February. 
 
The children will travel on a private coach. There will be three classes travelling to the visit together – Year 3JR, Year 
4PM and Year 4DW/SK. 
 
The children will be out of school from 9.15am until 3pm. Please ensure your child is at school for an 8.30am 
registration. Your child will need to wear school uniform including sensible footwear and a warm coat. 
 
Please Note: If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, school will provide them with a packed lunch. 
If your child is NOT entitled to Free School Meals, please ensure you provide a packed lunch with a drink.   
 
Please complete the consent slip and return to the school office by Friday 24th January. A voluntary contribution 
towards the cost would be appreciated; school will fund the transport costs. 
 
Please sign and return the attached permission slip to allow us to take your child on this visit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Kelly 
Year 4 Teacher 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------- 

Year 3 and 4 – The Great North Museum – Thursday 13th February 2025 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………….  Year Group ………………..…………….  
 
  I give permission for my child to attend the The Great North Museum. 
 
 My child is on free school meals and will require a school packed lunch   
 
 My child will bring in their own packed lunch 
 
 Voluntary contribution enclosed.  (Please ✓ box). Many thanks. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Please return to school office by Friday 24th January 2025 
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